
Forest Ranch Charter School (530)891-3154

Dates to Remember

January

23rd School Advisory Council Meeting 3 PM

24th Barnes and Noble Middle School Night 

26th Spirit Day, “Boring Day” (see description 

next page) 

26th Re-Enrollment Forms Go Home

30th Bottle Flipping Contest

February

9th Middle School Dance

9th-27th Open Enrollment 

19th No School, President’s Day

23rd FRCS night at CalSkate 3:30-5:30

26th Chico Science Fair

26th-March 2nd Makerspace

March

6th FRCS Night at Pitts Stop Cafe

Spelling Bee TBD

School is a building 
which has four 

walls with 
tomorrow inside. 
– Lon Watters

Like and follow us 
on Facebook!

1/19/2018

Middle School Students:

A group of kids will be 

meeting at Barnes and 

Noble every Wednesday 

from 6:15-8:15 PM.  We 

will start with a writer’s 

workshop then an open 

mic to share poetry, 

music or what your 

heart desires!  

Please come!



We are beginning to assemble the 2017/18 

yearbook.  This year, the pictures are being 

organized by a student as part of her 

“careers” class. We are very proud of Katlyn 

and her dedication.  It would be great to have 

a parent or community helper to guide us or 

to layout pages.  Please give a call or email if 

this sounds like something you might be 

interested.  Any help goes to your volunteer 

hours and is greatly appreciated!  Volunteers 

truly do make a difference.  Please send any 

yearbook photos to 

photos@forestranchcharter.org Thank you!

Student Government News

1. Bottle Flipping Contest will be held, at 

lunch, on Tuesday, January 30th. More 

details to come in next week's newsletter.

2. Spirit Day - January 26th "Boring Day" 

Dress in monotone colors like black, white 

gray. Brown will even count since that's not 

as fun of a color as blue, pink, green, etc.

3. Student store will be available every 

Wednesday and Friday during lunch, 

approximately 12:15 to 12:35.



Good Afternoon Forest Ranch Charter Families,

The year is rolling along quickly!  Please avoid the mid-year slump by 

continuing to find engaging ways of making reading and math a priority 

at home. Just a little bit a day can make a big difference!  If you need 

ideas give us a call. Your child's teacher and I are always happy to meet 

with you to provide materials or academic support. Our Reading Party 

is next week. Students need six Reading Keys to participate!!

On another note, we are working hard to create smoother after school 

procedures. While we try to offer parents multiple choices, it becomes 

challenging when we are not made aware of student's plans. It is crucial 

that we know ahead of time whether students are riding the bus or 

staying in after care. Please let Christy know your child's after school 

plans as soon as you know them.

Also, school pick up is at 2:40. We have too many students being left in 

aftercare during the 20 minute grace period This is not intended for 

general or regular use. This is only for emergencies. It is being used too 

frequently. If we can't reduce this, we may have to start charging at 2:45. 

Please let us know if you have a special circumstance, we are happy to 

accommodate when we have clear communication.

Students had a great week! Great job to all of them for working hard, 

treating each other kindly, and helping out our substitute staff.  Thank 

YOU!

Sincerely,

Christia


